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Infants Cross Country 
Friday, 31st March 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The K-2 cross country carnival will be held from 12:15pm on Friday, 31st March on the 
top oval at school.  
 
Age races will commence at 12:20pm and finish at approximately 12:50pm, with 
Kindergarten races being held first. Primary Cross Country will commence after this. 
   
Students are encouraged to wear their house colours:  
Bywong- yellow  
Guise- red  
Moore- blue  
 
Your child ___________________ is in ________________ house.  
 
Families are most welcome to attend and cheer on their child/ren! Please enter via the 
front gate from 12.15pm and go to the Bayliss oval (top oval near hall). K-2 students will 
return to class after the infants’ races are finished.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
K-2 Teachers 
10.3.2023 
 
 


